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ACTION ITEM C
May 6, 2024
OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
CONCERN
We are constantly looking for ways to improve our recruitment and retention of bus drivers in Oldham County Schools.
DISCUSSION
Currently we have a fixed rate of $14.50 per hour for all on-duty time associated with a field trip. The bus driver will be paid a minimum fee of two hours for all trips. This reduction in one’s hourly wage has caused drivers not to want to drive on field trips and/or extra-curricular trips.
We would like to propose that all bus drivers receive the rate associated with regular bus driver rate of pay, off the approved district salary schedule CA, while driving for field trips.
RECOMMENDATION
Approve the proposal that all bus drivers receive the regular bus driver rate of pay, off the approved district salary schedule CA, while driving for field trips.



On motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the recommended proposal that all bus drivers receive the regular bus driver rate of pay, off the approved district salary schedule CA, while driving for field trips. ( - ) 
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